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The Ambassador of Canada to the Secretary of State of the United States of
America

No. 160
Washington, D.C. June 25, 1970
SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your Note and annexed Memorandum of
Understanding dated June 25, 1970, concerning the Agreement on Air
Defence and Related Cooperation effected by the exchange of Notes of June
12, 1961. @ I also have the honour to refer to the recent discussions between
the representatives of our two Governments concerning the furnishing of 66
F-101 B/F aircraft and related support equipment by the United States Gov-
ernment, the receiving in return of 58 CF-101 aircraft, and Canada’s under-
taking to operate certain radar stations through July 31, 1971.

The proposals contained in your Note and annexed Memorandum of
Understanding are acceptable to the Government of Canada and it is agreed
that your Note and this reply, which is authentic in English and French, shall
constitute an Agreement between our two Governments on these matters
which shall enter into force on the date of this Note.

Please accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

M. CADIEUX
Ambassador

The Honourable,
William P. Rogers,

The Secretary of State,
Washington, D.C.

@ Treaty Series 1961 No. 5
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